
K



MAKE BACK TO SCHOOL SHOPPING EASY!
No more running around to stores, checking items off your list! The

Kings Christian School has partnered with a new company, EduKit, to
offer you a convenient way to order all teacher approved supplies for

the 2025/2026 school year. A portion of each purchase will benefit
our PTF! Thank you for your support, and we look forward to having a

great start to the new school year!

All kits will be shipped directly to The Kings Christian School (5 Carnegie Plaza,
Cherry Hill Township, NJ 08003) prior to the first day of school. Orders must be

placed by July 14, 2025 to ensure timely delivery. Boxed kit prices and sold
separate items are clearly labeled on the website under your child’s name and

grade. If you have any questions, please reach out to Lisa Duvall at
lisamarieduvall@gmail.com. 

GO TO WWW.EDUKITINC.COM BY JULY 14, 2025


